

Friends of Priory Fields

Minutes of committee meeting held on 10th May 2018

Present

Ian Read IR Chair

Dave Oxley-Goody DOG Sec and Minutes

Malcolm Whipp MW

Julie Norman JN

Sandie Sinclair SS PC rep

Apologies Den Harvey, John Bishop, Russell Wiltshire, Jo Britter

Minutes of last meeting were agreed

Matters arising, none

Chairman's report,

nothing to report

APA/AGM

IR & DG to set up stand for APA, Chris Saltmarsh is putting a picture show of the village and Priory Fields on a screen

AGM, DOG to supply wine and glasses, JN to supply coffee, tea, biscuits DOG & IR to arrive 6.45 to set up stand/screen/seating. Speaker to arrive early to walk around the fields prior to meeting.

Election of Officers/Committee

All Officers and Committee will stand for election, JB has intimated that if anyone wants to be treasurer he is happy to pass the position on. Jo Britter has said her situation would now allow her to be more involved.

Finance Report

Copy of finances from JB. Final accounts sent to auditor. We are still awaiting the new bank signatory to be accepted.

Working Party Report,

We need to mow all paths/areas this weekend and hopefully trim. The heap of brushwood in the last cleared area will be burnt. The garage will be repaired. There will be a few volunteers missing next weekend. JN reported that the path to the Village Hall needs the hedge cutting, this will be done on the June work party.

Fund Raising

We have 7-8 teams so far for the Quiz. DG will get wine for winners. JN to make up hamper.

Field Projects,

Green Flag inspection to be done tomorrow 11th May, DOG and IR to attend

Essex Field Group to visit Sat 19th, still no no.s or ETA. DOG and IR to attend

PC issues

We welcomed the new PC rep Sandie Sinclair

Our new Byelaw notices will be installed before the Green Flag inspection.

Publicity

The AGM and Quiz posters were in the last In Touch with an article from DOG, the Quiz poster will be repeated in the next issue of In Touch. Posters also to be placed in Village notice board, School notice board, Village Hall, shops, Bus stop etc

AOB. Linden Rosam is the new booking sec for the Village Hall from July

There being no other business the meeting closed